
 
Monday 11th December  

 

Dear parents/carers  

The lower Juniors - Dates for your diary 

 

Tuesday 16th December  

Christmas crafts morning for classes, 7, 8, 9 and 10 will take place at 9.30-10.30pm in the 

classrooms. If you would like to come in and join us please let your child’s class teacher 

know. There is no limit on the amount of parents we can have for the Christmas craft 

morning, however, unfortunately younger siblings will not be able to join us.  

 

 

Wednesday 20th December  

Class 7, 8, 9 and 10 we will be going to the Ritzy cinema. They will be going in the morning 

and be back in time for Christmas lunch at school. On this day the children can also wear 

Christmas Jumpers. Unfortunately we have no spaces for parents to join us on this trip due to 

seat allocation and limited spaces at the Ritzy. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mr Calvey, Miss Glackin, Mrs Graham, Mrs Cole and Miss Griscti. 
 

 
  

 

 


